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Miao is a lovely ethnic group. They feel satisfactory in having simple life and staying with 
people in love. During the four-day trip, we have been get touch with Miao adults and students. 
Apart from learning their culture and experiencing their living, the main objective is to help a 
local primary school to plan the layout and renew the school to meet future needs in the aim to 
be a center school throughout the area. Throughout the trip, we obtained some useful information 
for future analysis and planning. It is hoped that we can provide a better plan for local students to 
grow and become a future social pillar of the society. Although the aerial photography cannot be 
used in the time, hopefully there will be another application chance in the coming future. This 
trip is a good start of cooperation between civil engineering students and other students including 
surveying. They can make use of their knowledge to create a better result. 
 


